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Dear members of the Lisieux community, 
 

Week 7 of Term 3 began with a beautiful, sunny Winter excursion to 

Fisho’s Beach. How amazing it is to be able to take the ‘whole school’ 

(all staff as well as students, and several parents too) on a local 

excursion and to have such a happy community experience. The 

excursion began as we loaded on to the bus, drove a short distance to 

Fisho’s Beach and commenced with beach meditation on the sand. We 

then shared a beach walk where the challenge was to talk to at least 6 

different individuals (some children proudly talked to as many as 20!), 

before beginning a series of activity rotations: sand sculpting; 

photography; and, sketching. It was a fantastic way to start the week 

and I’d like to say how proud I was to take the students out and see 

them interacting politely and generously with one another and with 

local beach walkers too.  Thanks to our great staff team for planning 

the morning. 
 

Our new building is progressing well, with an anticipated end of 

October finish. Staff toured the facility, including upstairs via glass 

elevator on Tuesday after school and were excited to see the space 

taking shape. We are going to have a state of the art learning space 

and are currently planning an inaugural Art Show to hold in the 

building in November. Stay tuned for more details. 
 

This morning we hosted our inaugural Dads’ Breakfast to help kick-

start the Fathers’ Day weekend. As mentioned previously, when this 

was planned we had anticipated working from our new building’s 

kitchen. However, with a ‘growth mindset’ approach, which we 

always encourage our students to adopt, we made the best of a tricky 

situation to serve egg and bacon rolls, juice and hash browns to our 

dads. The message behind our breakfast was simple: we appreciate the 

importance of the role dads have in our lives, be we children or adults. 

We say thank you to the men in our lives, both living and no longer 

with us, who have offered themselves as role models of kindness, 

compassion and support. We wish all our dads and dad-figures an 

extra-special weekend. 
 

God’s blessings for the week ahead, 
 

Susan Ryan 

Principal 

Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au 
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SCHOOL CALENDAR 
 

 

AUGUST 

 

Thu 30th     Parents & Friends 

      7pm - Staffroom 

 

Fri 31st       Fathers’ Day stall 

      (students to bring  

             $5 each)  

 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 

Fri 21st       Footy Colours Day 

      Sausage Sizzle 

      End of Term - 3:15pm 

 

mailto:Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au
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FATHERS’ DAY BREAKFAST 
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PARENTS & FRIENDS NEWS 

PRAYER 

God our Father, We give You thanks and praise for fathers 

young and old. We pray for young fathers, newly embracing 

their vocation. May they find courage and perseverance to be 

role models of compassion, kindness and strength. We pray 

for men who are not fathers but still mentor and guide us with 

fatherly love and advice. We remember fathers, grandfathers, 

and great grandfathers who are no longer with us but who live 

forever in our memory and nourish us with their love. Amen 
 

 

JUDD FAMILY ASSISTANCE 
 

The Judd Family are very appreciative of the care and support they have received this year whilst 

Estella (a Carmel D student) has undergone medical treatment. To make things a little easier for 

the family some more dates have been added to their meal train to provide meals whilst Estella 

undertakes her next round of treatment in September. Thank-you for any assistance you can offer, 

it is greatly appreciated. 

https://www.mealtrain.com/trains/20q828 

Parents and Friends Committee. 
 

 

 

Lisieux on Tour.... 
 

Our Parents and Staff Winery tour is quickly approaching on 

Saturday 17th November! 

Tickets are now available from 

Fiona at the office and are $65 each (cash only please). This 

includes return bus from Torquay and lunch at one of Bellarine’s 

best wineries (gluten free, vegan and vegetarian options available). 

Drinks and tastings will be at cellar door prices. 

 

Looking forward to a fun day celebrating an amazing year with 

Parents and Staff!! Get in quick.... 

-Parents & Friends Committee 
 

 

https://www.mealtrain.com/trains/20q828
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LISIEUX VEGGIE BOXES 
 

  
Small box  $30             Large box   $60 

 

We’ve had a great response to our fruit & vegie boxes so 

far, you can now also order fruit only or vegie only boxes. 
 

If you would like to place an order this week, please email  
Jess Townsend at jessicatownsend@live.com.au 

with your name, phone number and box size by this Sunday.   
You will receive a reply email that takes you straight to an invoice to 

pay online.   

Boxes will be available for pick up at Lisieux on Friday, Aug 31st. 

 

Did you know….for every $100 we spend as a school on our fruit & 

veggie orders each week, Organic Mojo will donate 20% to Lisieux 

which goes towards our P&F fundraising account. 

Thanks in advance for your support to the P&F Committee 😊 
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We would like to invite Lisieux Primary School students, teachers and their families to 
experience the fun of trail running locally in Anglesea on Sunday September 16. 
  
The Trail Running Series –KIDS RUN! 

         What: 2.5km trail run for kids aged up to 10 years* 

         When: Sunday September 16, 11:30am. 

         Where: Anglesea Lions Park, Anglesea 

         Cost: $7 entry includes finisher ribbon, race plate, fruit at the finish, plus $20 
Trees Adventure voucher. 

         How: Enter online now, or on the day at the Registration Marquee. Click 
Here 

It’d be great if you could please share this with interested students? I have also attached the 
KIDS RUN EVENT FLYER to include in any school communication such as email/newsletter, 
or printable display. 
  
Please note, this is NOT a race; it is purely participation based to get the kids involved in this 
inspiring event. The Trail Running Series is in its’ 8th year, and offers magnificent trail running 
events getting people outdoors and off the bitumen. 
  
*Race day also includes the main races for mums, dads and teachers! Short course (8.7km), 
Medium course (15.3km) and Long course (22km). Further event 
information:www.trailrunningseries.com.au 
  
If you’d like further details, or for us to post out entry forms to pre-fill out, please 
email adele@rapidascent.com.au 
  

 

http://rapidascent.com.au/TrailRunningSeries/entry/info
http://rapidascent.com.au/TrailRunningSeries/entry/info
http://www.trailrunningseries.com.au/
mailto:adele@rapidascent.com.au

